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State Finance Committee Annual Report 

 
The Finance committee met in March. Included in our discussions was a 
proposed budget for the next biennium. The proposed budget will be sent to 
the Executive Board for adjustment or approval then presented at the State 
Convention in May at Klamath Falls. Statewide we are down in membership, 
so the proposed budget has been adjusted to accommodate for the decrease 
in revenue. 
 
The scholarship and grant funds have been well invested and have not 
decreased but continue to grow. All are encouraged to apply for a scholarship 
as many opportunities exist to further education and/or other adventures. 
Scholarship money is there for DKG members only. The grant money is for 
nonmembers and our collegiate group. There is a great deal of money 
available that needs to be used.  
 
Respectfully submitted Laurie Graves Finance Committee Chair 
 
 
Feel free to fix or adjust anything that needs fixing 
 
Laurie Graves 
 


